
Thanks to all who came for pre-pack and packing.  We got everything done very efficiently. All the help 

was much appreciated. 

There was no business meeting for September. Don’t forget we need candidates for President and Vice 

president. 

The needs for this month are: 

 Gowns and sleepers for boys and girls - We ran out again, so we need extra for backup. 

 Lapfront  shirts for boys 

 Quilts especially for girls 

 Fleece sleepsacks  - We start giving them out for October 

 No more creepers or diaper shirts are needed until Spring 

Thanks for all you do. 

 


